
‭Rolling Meadows January Newsletter!‬

‭Happy New Year! I hope everyone enjoyed their Holidays!‬

‭1.‬‭Birthday donuts will be this coming Saturday, Jan 11th, from‬
‭9:30am to 11:00 am. Please RSVP‬

‭2.‬‭Bingo is every Tuesday from 1:30pm to 3:30 pm.‬
‭3.‬‭Our Community Potluck will be Saturday, Jan 18th at‬

‭4:00pm.‬
‭4.‬‭The office will be closed and we will be out of town Jan 27th‬

‭through Jan 31st. There will be‬‭NO‬‭trash pick up on January‬
‭27th, but you are more than welcome to take your trash‬
‭down in between if need be. We will resume trash pick up‬
‭the following monday. If there is an emergency, You can‬
‭reach our manager Lauren Heard at 702-333-2884.‬

‭5.‬‭Just a reminder that we are getting into the colder temps and‬
‭to keep an eye on your water pipes for freezing. You can‬
‭have insulation placed around them or keep a little water‬
‭trickling in your sink during low temps.‬

‭As always, Please spread the word to your neighbors and I‬
‭have have copies placed in flier boxes‬


